
 

 

 

 
 

 
YARD CLEANUP – Grade 3's 

 
MONDAY 
February 11 
 

 UBCO Teacher Candidates Start 5 Week 
Field Experience 

 Chess Club in the Library at lunch 

 Boys Basketball Practice at lunch 

 Boys Basketball game:  DRE1 @ PGE– 
2:45pm to 4:00pm 

 
TUESDAY 
February 12 

 Lake Country Parents for French Immersion 
meeting in the Library at 5:30pm 

 PAC Meeting in the Library at 6:30pm 

 Art Club with Bobby Vandenhoorn for Grade 
5's and 6's 

 Grade 6s to Global Schoolhouse 

 Play is the Way – Easton and Mazey 

 Girls Basketball Game:  PGE @ DRE– 
2:45pm to 4:00pm 

    
WEDNESDAY 
February 13 

 Kindness Crew in Library at Lunch 

 Tinker Club after school – 2:30pm to 3:30pm 

 Girls Basketball Practice 

 Dhesi & Cramer to Okanagan Science Centre 

 Dion, Rancourt & Letourneau Skating (AM) 

 
THURSDAY 
February 14 

 Play is the Way – No Play is the Way today 

 Hot Lunch – L'Isola Bella 

 Boys and Girls Club – sports and games  

 
FRIDAY 
February 15 

 Pizza Friday 

 Intermediates to Silver Star Tube Town 

 Floor Hockey Club 2:30pm to 3:30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine's Family Dance: A HUGE thanks to our PAC and all of the volunteers form making our first Valentine's 
Family Dance a great success! 
 
Dress Up Warm: This is a reminder to ensure students are coming to school with appropriate winter clothing. Students 
are expected to be outside before school and during recess times, so please dress appropriately. If any families are in 
need of winter gear, please visit the office, as we have a number of items that we would be happy to give away to those 
in need. 
 
Lake Country Parents for French Immersion: On February 12th at 5:30pm some parents have organized a Parents 
for French Immersion in Lake country middle school group. We are going to meet in the library at Peter Greer at 5:30pm 
on Tuesday Feb 12th (right before the PAC meeting).  
 
Calendar Proposal Letter to Parents: Please review and provide feedback regarding the 2019/2020 School Calendar 
proposal by clicking HERE 

PGE Green Up Project: Let the Fundraising begin. PGE begins its journey to raise $13,000 to improve its school 
grounds with benches, tables and trees. Stay tuned for more events and initiatives to help contribute to this great 
project. Donations can be made at the office or through School Cash Online, simply specify that your donation is for the 
PGE Green Up Project.  

             Continued on page 2 
 

Play is the Way – Strong friends keep you safe by 
saying the things you need to hear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  
 
 

   
   
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Coming Up: 
Feb. 18 

 Family Day – School is Closed 
Feb. 20 

 Harmony Day 
Feb. 22  

 Teacher Pro D Day (No school) 
Feb 25  

 Cultural Performance: Dufflebag 
Theatre – Little Red Riding Hood 

Feb 27  

 Pink Shirt Day 
 

Feb 28  

 Rocks & Rings in Gym 

 Dr. Knox Parent Info Session for 
French Immersion 6s at 6:30pm 

March 5 HS Grenda Middle School 
Presentation @ GESS 
6:00pm 

March 7  

 Talent Show 12:15pm 

 Hold & Secure Drill 2:10pm 
 
  

February 11th to February 15th, 2019 

http://www.pge.sd23.bc.ca/Publications/Calendar%20Proposal%20Letter%20to%20Parents%20(2019%20February).pdf


Geering Up with UBCO: We are excited to announce that the School of Engineering at UBC's Okanagan Campus has 

partnered with Geering Up to host our first ever Spring Break  Maker Camps at the Kelowna Downtown Library! Our 

Maker camps focus on design, technology, engineering, and hands-on activities to learn about how engineering 

improves our world. Campers will learn about the Engineering Design Cycle, go on excursions in the local art and 

technology district (of downtown Kelowna), meet industry mentors, use their imagination to find creative solutions to 

design challenges, coding, and more! Camps will run both weeks of spring break as regular 5-day camps (Mon-Fri 9:30 

am - 3:30 pm). For full descriptions and to register, click HERE 
 
PGE Clubs: A number of great clubs are up and running or will be starting up over the next couple of weeks. Please 
remind students to listen to the announcement for updates and details. 
 
Tinker Club: is looking for donations of the following to help us keep this club running until spring break: 

- Old computer towers 

- TVs 

- Electronics such as stereos, VCR's, DVD players 

- Tools, especially small screwdrivers, pliers and wire cutters 

- Old cell phones, tablets, IPads 

Please do not send small kitchen appliances (toasters, coffeemakers, irons) or Shaw/Telus boxes 

 
PAC NEWS  
 
Family Dance: Thank you to all of our amazing volunteers that helped make the Valentine's Family Dance 
amazing!!  We've heard nothing but great feedback. We are hoping this will become an annual event. Any feedback, 
please let us know.  
 
PAC Meeting: Our next PAC meeting is this Tuesday at 6:30pm in the library: Some of our discussions this month will 
include: Hot Lunch and whether we need to reduce the number of sessions offered, Family movie night, and changes to 
our bylaws. Child minding is always offered in Mme Cassan's classroom.  
 
Coming up: Teacher Appreciation week is coming soon.  If you can help, please send us an email.  
 
Family Fun Night: We are also looking for people to join the Family Fun Night committee. This is our largest event of 
the year. If you want to get involved with organizing it or helping out please send us a quick email with you information. 
We will start planning for this in the coming months.  
 
Contact the PAC: pge.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca  
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://engineering.ok.ubc.ca/programs-admissions/outreach-programs-2/
mailto:pge.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca

